
POSTPONED  
UNTIL TUESDAY, AUGUST 14, 2018 

August 3, 2018 
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
SYLVANIA AVENUE BETWEEN CENTENNIAL ROAD 

AND KING ROAD 
____________________________________________________ 

 
The Board of Lucas County Commissioners have awarded a contract to Bridge 
Specialists, Inc. of Canfield, Ohio for a bridge repair project on Sylvania Avenue 
between Centennial Road and King Road in Sylvania Township. The bridge is 
located approximately 2,000 feet east of Centennial Road. 
 
Due to this construction, Sylvania Avenue will be closed between Centennial 
Road and King Road on Monday, August 13, 2018, for a fourteen (14) day 
period.  During the closure period the detour route will be:  
 
CENTENNIAL ROAD from Sylvania Avenue to Central Ave. 
 
CENTRAL AVENUE from Centennial Road to King Road 
 
KING ROAD from Central Ave. to Sylvania Avenue 
 
Questions in regard to the project may be directed to the Lucas County Engineer’s 
Office at (419) 213-2860.  
 


